
Road Opening Moratorium 

On May 26, 2020 the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Bernardsville updated the Road 
Opening Moratorium guidelines for newly paved streets via Ordinance #2020-1841. The 
Ordinance is attached for your review. 

As outlined in the ordinance, there shall be a five (5) year moratorium on the issuance of road 
opening permits for newly paved streets. Exceptions shall be granted for utility emergencies or 
road openings that impact the safety and welfare of property owners ( e.g. electric service to new 
home). Any emergency work or undue hardship shall be approved by the Borough Council. 

For your reference, attached please find a list of Borough streets currently under Moratorium. 
The attachment also provides the road repair fee schedule as outlined in Ordinance #2020-1841. 

For questions or additional information, please contact John Macdowall on 908.766.3000 ext.147 


